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President’s Corner
LCKC BOARD

 OF DIRECTORS

Officers:

BEVERLY MORGAN LEWIS
President

JILL OTTO
Vice President
KRIS SMITH

Secretary
SANDRA GOULD

Treasurer

Members of the Board:

Sara Borok
Deb St. Myers
Emily Dalton

Next meeting:
Tuesday,  September 16th

at the the
Adorni  Center
(Address is at

bottom of page)

Join Us!
Everyone is welcome!

BOARD MEETING
 6:30 PM

REGULAR MEETING
 7:OO PM

Meetings are held on the
third Tuesday of each month,

alternating between  the
Adorni Center in Eureka
1011 Waterfront Drive,

 in odd numbered months
and at The Clubhouse at

The Meadows,
2520-90 Hubbard Lane, Eureka

in even numbered months.
No meeting in December.

Beverly

With both the June show and July agility trial behind us, it
feels like we have a chance to breathe. We had a great de-
briefing of the show last month and we will be reviewing the
agility trial and barn hunt this month. If you have any input on
the subject and can’t be at this meeting, please send me a mes-
sage with your items. And there is still plenty of items on our
plate.
So let’s get together soon for a club dinner, hopefully in Octo-
ber. At our September meeting we’ll need to decide on a date
and place for this annual event.
It’s time to start thinking about officers again. If you’re inter-
est in serving the club as an office holder or board member
please attend an upcoming meeting or let one of us know.
See you all at the Adorni Center. Be there or be square.
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Have you heard?
From Barbara Stelz:

My Linni got another Reserve Best in Show at the Del Monte KC
show and then another at the Mensona KC in Santa Rosa.

From Beverly Morgan Lewis:

At the Golden Gate Pembroke Welsh Corgi Fanciers
trial 9/5-7 Puck took the top prize as High Scoring Corgi.
The prize was a large and lovely  rosette, a pretty
rosewood box and $100 cash.

From  Marlene Jurkovich:
Intl CH MACH4 M and M’s Triple Chocolate, MXC, MJB2, MXF, MFG, TQX, T2B4
Also known as “Trip” whelped seven healthy pups on September 25, 2014 – two girls and seven boys.
Mama and babies are doing well. Photo taken 9-12-14 – #1 pink and #2 orange are the girls.
These babies are going to have big footprints to fill – between Trip and
Tia (Intl CH Ntnl CH MACH7 Friendships Ravens Tia O’MandM, MXC2,
MJC2, MXP, MJP, FTC1, MFS2, TQX, MFP, T2B5 – they better start now!
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Have you heard?

From Deb St. Myers :

Here is Miss CH. MACH ZAZZY with her new
OPEN barn hunt title AND high in class.

From Kris and Bayard Smith :

Kris and Bayard went to Lompoc for the Scottish Deerhound Club of America
Western Regional Specialty, and the SDCA supported entry the next day at the
Lompoc Valley KC all breed show. At the Regional, Tillie (Ch Sindar Tillicum of Jeffcairn SC)
went Select Bitch and Best Veteran under breeder judge Grant Winchell.
At the supported entry, Colin (Ch Fernhill's Colin) was Best Opposite, and
Tillie repeated her Select and Best Veteran under June Penta.
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Have you heard?
From MaryAnn Wik :

I'd like to introduce a new member to our family, he is a two years old Newfoundland
named Dino. His registered name is "Neverines Lost in Translation at NewDay",
he is originally from Milan, Italy - Kennel Neverines and came to America with his brother
Bello to kennel NewDay Newfoundlands. He and Madi are becoming really nice buddies
and it's fun for her to have a BIG DOG to play with :) He will be shown in the AKC program
 hopefully starting in Spring 2014... we are pleased and honored to have him at our program.
September 6, 2014 Playful Energizer Bunny also owned by Margaret Mayes,
Breeder MaryAnn Wik won 1/W/BW/OS with one point and
September 7, 2014 Playful Energizer Bunny took home 1st Place/W/OS
Things were rocking and rolling at the Mensona Kennel Club show in Santa Rosa...
yep we had an earthquake but Passionpaps Nite N White Satin took 1st place in his class
and Reserve on August 23rd and August 24th took 1st in his class with
Owner/Handler MaryAnn Wik and August 23rd Playful Energizer Bunny,
owned by Margaret Mayes, MaryAnn Wik Breeder took 1st place in his class and
winners dog and went home with one point. August 24th Playful Energizer Bunny also
known as "Little Man" won his class and also was reserve.
Attached are photos of Dino our New Newfoundland stacked and one of him and Madi playing..
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Photo Ops

Tippett

Raya, Riot,
and Wrapper
“This dog show
stuff is hard work!”

Next month - send in
Your Halloween pics!
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MINUTES OF THE LOST COAST KENNEL CLUB
August 19, 2014, The Meadows, Eureka

BOARD MEETING:  Called to order by President Beverly Morgan Lewis at 6:37 p.m.
Present:  Sara Borok, Emily Dalton, Sandra Gould, Mike Giusti, Beverly Morgan Lewis, Tina Moulton, Jill Otto, Kris Smith, Deb St
Myers and guest Kathy Sobilo.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  MSAC to accept as published.
Report of the Treasurer:  Sandra distributed and explained a Treasurer's Report for July and a report on the show.  Show income was
about $7338.  There may be a few more charges on the debit card.  Discussion on where to put the clothing expenses.
Unfinished business:  none
New Business:

– The Meadows has a new property manager.  Sandra assumes that we will still be able to meet here.
– Discussion of how many more events we can have per year.  We would like to have an obedience trial and barn hunt, maybe

February, maybe Redwood Acres.  Sara and Deb will investigate.  Discussion of what super/secretary to use.
The Board meeting was adjourned at 7:02 p.m.

REGULAR MEETING: Called to order by President Beverly Morgan Lewis at 7:02 p.m.
Present:  All of the above plus:  Susan Dean and Chris Irvin.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  MSAC to accept as published.
Report of the President:  Big thanks to everyone who helped at the agility trial – exhibitors, vendors, everybody was happy.  Also
thanks to those who helped at Woofstock.
Report of the Secretary:  Mail: CHF renewal, MSAC to renew CHF membership - treasurer will send; photo album of the show from
the Cooks; donation request from Sequoia Animal Shelter; catalogs; donation from agility exhibitor; AKC agility trial reports.
Report of the Treasurer:  Sandra distributed a monthly report and a show report.  She shared preliminary information on the agility
trial, agility match, and checks from the agility secretary.  Beverly said she ordered multiple Championship ribbons because we
needed 2 more, so now we have them for next year.
Report of the Committees:

– Ring Practice:  None currently.  Anybody who wants practice should ask on the yahoo group.  Perhaps some in September in
preparation for the Pleasonton shows.

– Newsletter:  “Late but Great”, thanks to Emily for the wonderful agility trial photos.
– Website:  Tina has updated it with links to all results.  She is now administering the Yahoo group.
– B-OB Show Wrap up:  Show chair Emily Dalton reported:  There were lots of compliments on the raffle; Cindy doesn't want

to do it again, so we need someone to step up.  Vendors – there weren't many locals, we need to work on that, and more food
vendors, and we need a new vendor chair. Rally/Obedience – lots of new exhibitors, judges commented on the beginner level
of competition, but that's OK – we offer a place for people to get started. Trophies were very nice this year, local art;
everybody liked the chocolate bars, but we need more dark next year. Hospitality – judges liked picking their food ahead;
Chris I's parents are downsizing, so we might be able to buy a refrigerator and shelving from them; having the judges turn in
receipts for motels and food worked well; next year Emily can do judge logistics.  There were no complaints about the
judges.  EMT, Safely, all OK.  The sound system needed figuring out.  Jill has returned everything in the lost and found, and
has gotten thank-yous and postage in return.  Emily will put together job descriptions and put them in the Yahoo Group files.
Sara said we might have a buyer for our mower if we want to sell it.  We didn't use it, but hired the show mowing done,
which worked well. We will talk about it next month.  Sara will ask on the Yahoo Group if members have opinions.  We
need to get the sheep off the obedience field earlier in the year.  Lure coursing was very popular, would be good to start
before BIS.  We need to raise RV and parking fees to reflect raise in fairground costs.  Should raise entry fees, too.  Need to
have recycle bins – Eel River Disposal should provide them.  We may need to be thinking about more/new grounds people.
Publicity – need more advertising, more control of posters, need to buy a new banner for the Ferndale intersection. Financial
note:  expense for bought raffle prizes is not in the show report.

– Agility Trial and Barn Hunt:  Review in September.  The AKC Agility Advisory Committee has made rule changes on
equipment, so we might have to replace our jumps.  Beverly will put up their recommendations on the Yahoo Group.

Election of New Members:  Kathryn Sobilo of Eureka was elected to membership.
Unfinished Business:

– Farm Store Pet Fair:  Sara will take the lead.  Need to put together a basket.  We have 2 canopies, one is broken and needs to
be thrown away - Tina will salvage for parts and recycle.  We could buy a used canopy from Chris's parents if they want to
sell it.

–  October Club dinner:  Be ready to discuss a date and place next meeting.
– Fair Day:  The “Things to do with your Dog Outside” event was not well attended by spectators.  There were 15 dogs and 3

spectators.  It was difficult working with the fair people.  Not worth doing it again.  Maybe something for the fair at
Redwood Acres?
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New Business:
– Deb is looking into more options for tie dyed shirts.
– The covers for our big show canopies are wearing out.  They are cumbersome and heavy – we should look into replacing

them with EZ up 10 x 20 canopies.  Will discuss next time.

The regular meeting was adjourned at 8:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Kris Smith, LCKC Secretary.


